‘ Justin Lohr
¥ lo: dlee@purplelandmgmt >

Contract Termination

Mr. Lee,

| regret to inform you, effective immediately, on
September 18th, 2023, J.L. Acquisitions, LLC
hereby terminates its land contract with Purple
Land Management. Should you have any
questions regarding this matter, please feel free
to contact me. | apologize for any inconvenience
this may have.

Regards,

Justin E. Lohr, RPL
President/Land Consultant

J.L. Acquisitions, LLC

(724) 875-5001
jlacquisitionslic@gmail.com
AAPL# 84741




